
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

03/02/2025 

 

To whom it may concern:  

 

Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding REACH regulations.  

 

I can confirm that the products Bulwell Precision Engineers Ltd. supply to you are termed “Articles” – (with 

no intended substance release under normal operating circumstances) and are therefore exempt from 

registration under REACH guidelines.  

We would like to take this opportunity to also assure you that Bulwell are aware of this regulation and its 

associated implications and are fully committed to meeting our legal obligations under it.  

We continue to work with our suppliers to ensure our supply chain are compliant within their own 

business and their respective supply chains.  

Further information can be found within our Standard terms and conditions for the purchase of goods 

and/or services – Issue 12 (June 2020), this document can be found in the download section on the 

company website.  

Should you have any questions regarding Bulwell’s approach to REACH, please feel free to contact me to 

discuss further.  

 

Kind regards  

Danny Robinson 

Supply Chain Manager ʹ Nasmyth Bulwell  

Tel: +44 (0) 1773 810102  

Fax: +44 (0) 1773 819290  

Email: danny.robinson@nasmyth.com 
 


